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Question: 
 

a) Do agencies use the Standard Cost Model to estimate the dollar impact of their 
proposed regulations on businesses and not-for-profit organisations? 
 

b) If so, are these calculations verified by the Office of Best Practice Regulation? 
 

c) Has the Office of Best Practice Regulation assessed the merits of Victoria’s 
Regulatory Change Measurement? 

 
Answer: 
 

a) Commonwealth agencies generally do not use the Standard Cost Model to estimate 
impacts on business and not-for-profit organisations.  The OBPR has developed the 
Business Cost Calculator (BCC) to assist agencies to quantify business compliance 
costs. 
 

b) In assessing whether a Regulation Impact Statement (RIS) is adequate, the OBPR 
takes into account whether the impacts of a proposed regulatory change are 
adequately analysed, but does not verify calculations.  
 

c) No.  

 
 


